N, B. BROOKS

Z. ©O. BROOKS

LAW OFFICES OF
BROOKS & BROOKS

GOLDENDALE, WASHINGTON December I8th I 925 «

Wm.M.licGowan,
Toppenish,Wash.
My Dear Sir:-

I have your letter of the I5th aud am pleased to know
that the matter of a right—of way across the reservation is being
obtained and things are beginning to shape up in a favorable way
for us.

It is also pleasing to know there is a prospect of help

from the government on road No.97.1 hope that number does not mean
we will be 97 years in obtaining results.

Yes the scrap in Olympia is quite a cat and dog fight,but
I take exceptions to your insinuation,that we are getting old and
not inclined to scrap anymore for you know sometimes an old dog is
full of fight yet.

However I am glad I am not tnere to scrap six county
division fights this winter for that gave me the greatest run
for the money I ever had.

Wishing you a Happy Christmas and prosperous New iear,

I am Very truly yours.

NI erhe




